
Freaky Friday 

 

Friday we will be having a spooky party food buffet for the children 
who have booked school dinners at lunchtime. We will be having party 
food each last day of term.   

A selection of sandwiches, fries, sausage rolls, pizza, nuggets, pasta, 
spooky biscuits and more.  

If the children would like to recycle their costumes from the monster 
mash and wear them on Friday they can.  


